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              FEBRUARY    MARCH 2006 
 

Summer Camps! Sign up sheets are available on the front table. 

 
Mosaic Workshop 

Please see our September/October 2005 Newsletter for more information about Mosaic Art. 

Instructor: Christine Shea 

 

Now excepting members for an on-going group.  See sign-up sheet on Front table 

$38. + a materials fee/or bring your own materials 

 

Blacksmithing Guild 
Black Group  

Instructor: Jim Moran 

 The Black Guild is full for February and March.  You can look for openings on our front table in the 

gallery. Once a student joins the group, that spot is reserved for that student until the student 

decides to give up their spot.  Guild class dates will be announced at the beginning of each month.  

Group members must pre-pay when date is announced to reserve their spot.   

Guild meets once a month for 2 ½ hours.  $35. + $3. materials fee.  Check dates, sorry no refunds. 

 

Blacksmithing Guild 
Red Group 

Instructor: Jim Moran 

 
Blacksmithing Red group is now excepting members! 

The “Red” Guild will begin in the spring.  Join today! 

Once a student joins the group, that spot is reserved for that student until the student decides to 

give up their spot.  Guild class dates will be announced at the beginning of each month.  Group 

members must pre-pay when date is announced to reserve their spot.   

Guild will meet once a month for 2 ½ hours.  $35. + $3. materials fee.  Check dates, sorry no refunds. 

 

Wood Carving 
Instructor: Jack Connell 

Tuesday evenings 6:00-8:00  

$32. per lesson + materials fee as needed.  Sign up for 4, 6 or 8 sessions at a time.   

Check lesson dates, sorry no refunds.  

Come learn how to carve with wood carver Jack Connell.  Sign up for at least four lessons, & learn how 

to carve a candlestick and bird!  Continue on, and learn how to carve a mask & more!   

  

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT The studio is happy to announce our new Blacksmithing Program.  Sarah Ritchie 
will be running weekly Blacksmithing classes starting in the spring.  She will also be offering Silver 

Jewelry Making, Glass Beading, and Chainmail.   

 

Look for Wood Carving Workshops taught by wood carver Jack Connell.  Mosaic Workshops taught by 

Christine Shea, and of course our Blacksmithing Guild taught by Jim Moran. 

  
 



  

 
 

      
 


